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September 6, 2013

Present:

Michele Steele:  Partners BHM
Lea Ann Richardson:  Adult Systems of Care, Partners BHM
Tamika Williams:  Veterans Administration
Sue Cummings:  Wesley Community Development Corporation
Jeff Porter:  Habitat for Humanity Director


Michele Steele spoke the IMD process and that Partners continues to follow the State of NC guidelines for moving individuals from an assisted living facility out into the community.  We discussed the success and the failures of this movement.  We also talked in length about the settlement between the State of NC and the Department of Justice.  Michele also gave an update on establishing a partnership with a developer for permanent housing for our consumers.  An update was also given regarding the movement of a transitional housing program to be licensed as a 5600 group home and obtaining rental property in order to accommodate this program.

Lea Ann Richardson gave an update regarding the Adult Collaborative and the Crisis Collaborative in the Iredell and Yadkin area and is working on increasing participation.  She also gave an update on the Crisis Intervention Training for law enforcement that is coming up in the area in November.  She also spoke about the article in the Charlotte Observer regarding the city of Columbia, SC no longer allowing the homeless in the city limit.  She went on to say that the homeless are being bused out of the city limit and will be fined if they are in the downtown area.

Tamika Williams gave an overview of the outreach services for veterans.  She explained that outreach many times assists with getting veterans connected to services.  She also stated that the city of Greensboro is also banning the homeless from certain areas and many homeless are being arrested.  She stated that the VA was holding a job fair in Salisbury and the VA had hired three new outreach workers.

Jeff Porter spoke about the Urgent Repair Program and that this program being their first priority currently.  The first goal is to outreach to homeowners who are 30% AMI and the next is 50% of AMI.

Next meeting set for October 4, 2013.

Meeting adjourned 
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